
Hello, 

In this edition of your Pacific Prep Guide leading up to Orientation, we will share an overview of the 

additional parts of your pre-Orientation onboarding experience to the university. Information in this 

prep guide will focus on the following: 

¶ Pre-Orientation Canvas Course Modules 

¶ University Compliance Trainings 

  

Pre-Orientation Canvas Course Modules 

The online modules for pre-Orientation are designed for new students to learn what it means to be part 

of our diverse and inclusive community at Pacific and to become familiar with key academic and co-

curricular support resources to help you thrive in and out of the classroom. 

The online module will be available beginning December 1. Use the below link to self-enroll in the 

course and complete the modules completed is 11:50 p.m. PST, January 12, 2025. A few things to keep 

in mind before you begin: 

¶ The online modules are required as part of your Orientation onboarding. 

¶ For most students, it will take about one hour to complete the full module, but it is self-paced. 

¶ Take your time! It is perfectly fine to complete the online modules in smaller chunks to allow 

you to dive deeper into topics, click links, and watch the included videos. 

 

To enroll in the New Student Pre-Orientation Course please click on the link below. 

 

https://pacific.instructure.com/enroll/89GJYC 

  

University Compliance Trainings 

To help you prepare for your college experience, University of the Pacific uses Vector to provide a 

number of engaging, online training courses for you. All incoming students are required to complete 

“AlcoholEdu” and “Sexual Assault Prevention.” These compliance training courses are issued through a 

platform called Vector Solutions. Keep an eye on your Pacific email with a notification on how to join the 

courses. There are also two brief follow-up modules — this second part automatically becomes available 

after you complete the first part. The program will automatically notify you when the follow-up is 

available. The final deadline to have all modules completed is 11:59 p.m., PST,  January 12, 2025. 

  

If you have technical issues in the program itself (such as the modules not advancing, videos or audio 

not working), you will need to contact Vector’s technical assistant team for assistance. If you have 

questions about the program, contact the Dean of the Students Office at deanofstudents@pacific.edu. 

 If you have any additional questions or need reasonable accommodations to participate in the 

Orientation program, please contact the Orientation staff in the Office of Orientation and Transition 

https://pacific.instructure.com/enroll/89GJYC
https://www.vectorsolutions.com/support/
mailto:deanofstudents@pacific.edu


Programs at orientation@pacific.edu. Stay connected with the Orientation and Transition Programs 

team through the Orientation Instagram. We will share updates, events, and tips for your transition to 

the university leading up to your Orientation Day! 

  

Go Pacific! 

 

Jose Miguel Leon 
Dean of Students 

Jleon@pacific.edu 

209.946.7485 
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mailto:Jleon@pacific.edu

